
From: Robert Powell
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2014 1:57 PM
To: Spencer Eubank
Cc: Jon Levitt, Mike Elser, Gondron Greg, Keith Jarvis, Richard Goldberg

Spencer,

 

Congratulations.  I’ve printed and signed the electronic copy you sent me and attached
it to this email.  So, today is the official date of unification.

 

For the record, however, I need you to mail me two copies of the entire document with
your original signature on each of the four signature pages.  I will then sign both copies
and return the copy with the community signatures to you and keep the second copy
for MKP USA records.

 

Thanks

 

Robert G. Powell, Chairman

Charter Lifetime Member

ManKind Project USA

Chair@MKPUSA.org

Tel: 703-627-4457

Skype:  RobGPowell

 

From: spencer.eubank@mkp.org [mailto:spencer.eubank@mkp.org]
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2014 11:53 AM
To: Robert Powell



Cc: Jon Levitt; Mike Elser
Subject: MKPLA Signs Unification Letter

 

Woo Hoo!

 

Spencer Eubank, Majestic Wolf
MKPLA Center Director
562-787-4948
I create a world of light by owning my darkness.

 


